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Dear part-time Oriel students, 

We are delighted to welcome you to the college and extend our sincerest hopes that you enjoy your 
time here. We hope you are able to feel at home as a part-time student, and we wish to reiterate that 
the College and its facilities are available for your use. 

Oriel has a lively MCR (Middle Common Room), and many part-time students take part in MCR 
events, General Assembles, and the Executive Committee. We would encourage you to immerse 
yourself in the community of the college as much as you would like, and to keep an eye on social and 
academic events run by the College and by your fellow postgraduates. 

Should you wish to stay overnight in college at any point, please write to Ms. Hannah Simons, the 
Accommodation Manager, via accommodation.manager@oriel.ox.ac.uk. We are often able to 
accommodate these requests, and would encourage you to come into college as often as you wish. You 
are also able to book in for meals in college; please refer to the Dining and Accommodation document 
in your fresher pack for further information on this.  

If you have queries at any stage, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. The Academic Office and 
Graduate Officer, Sarah Conkerton, are more than happy to help. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Paul Yowell 

Tutor for Graduates 
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